
 

ADDENDUM #2 

El Vado-Casa Grande Site RFP 

 

The City will open the El Vado Motel on May 2, 2014 at 10:00 am to all interested parties.  

Anyone interested in viewing the site and/or interior of the buildings is welcome. 

Note that the due date has not changed: Proposals are due no later than 5:00 pm, July 3, 2014. 


